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Summary:

Assistant Secretary-General of the Office of General Services David B. Vaughan conveys
to Minister for Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Korea Kyu Hah Choi and Principal
Secretary to the President of the ROK Lee Hu Rak appreciation for their 12 May 1969
meetings, ROK's support of UNCURK and the United Nations Memorial Cemetary, and
ROK national development.
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